
 

Memorandum 22-029 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  KEN CASTNER, MAYOR  

DATE:  FEBRUARY 14, 2022  

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF A LIAISON TO THE HOMER CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

Since to the resignation of Council member Evensen there has been no liaison to the Homer 
Chamber of Commerce Board.  

The position of liaison for the City Council serves on the Chamber of Commerce Legislative 
Committee. 

The Chamber of Commerce Board meetings are held on the fourth Thursday of the month 
from Noon to 1:30 p.m. No meetings are currently scheduled for the Legislative Committee. 

The Chamber of Commerce will provide an orientation for the newly appointed liaison. 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for March 24, 2022 at the Chamber of Commerce. There 
will also be a Board Retreat held at the Aspen Hotel on March 11, 2022. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

Appoint a volunteer Council member to serve as liaison to the Homer Chamber of Commerce 
Board.  


